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STEM Day at Statesboro High
May 16, 2016

The Departments of both Mechanical Engineering and Manufacturing Engineering of Georgia Southern University participate
in the STEM Day activities organized by Statesboro High School on 6th May, 2016. Pictured are Dr. Mitra, Dr. Shin and Mr.
Paul Scarpenito (a MechE Engineering student and alumni of Statesboro High) representing these two departments at the
event.
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